
 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 
Note to Graduates 

 
For a high-resolution file of the 2023 Graduation Program  

suitable for printing, please contact Chavawn Kelley at ckelley@uwyo.edu 
 

Two events affected the availability of the 2023 Commencement Program. 

1. The full high-resolution program was available on the College of Law website at 

the time of commencement; however, in June, UW migrated to a new web 

management system. This system limits the file size that can be posted to the 

website. If you would like the full file, please contact Chavawn Kelley at 

ckelley@uwyo.edu. 

2. Previously, the program file has been set up and available for printing at UW Copy 

and Print Center. In June, the UW Copy and Print Center got new copiers, and 

they do not yet know if they can print and saddle-stitch this job (two staples in the 

centerfold). We will provide an update here, as we know more. 

 
For high-resolution photos from the 2023 Commencement Ceremony,  

watch your UW email for a message from  
SchoolPictures.com | Graduation Foto | The Grad Team 

Or you may contact them directly at  
(734) 677-3400  

 
 


